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Don’t   Forget 

 
 

REGULAR   

COMMUNICATION 

Monday, 4
th

 April, 2011 
7.30 p.m. Masonic Hall, 

Campbell River, B.C. 

 

** Step Up Night. 

** General Business 

 

EMERGENT 

COMMUNICATION 

Monday,  18
th

 April, 2011 

7.30 p.m. Masonic Hall, 

Campbell River, B.C. 

 
** On this occasion the Past Masters 

of Discovery Lodge #149 will confer 

the Fellow craft Degree upon Bro. 

Adam Aitkinson 

 

Good day Brethren, 
 

Spring break is here at last and, with that said, I leave 

today for a holiday in China. Wor. Bro. Wayne Phalen 

generously offered to sit in the East for the M.M. 

Degree on March 21
st
.  Thank you to all the other 

Brothers who will ensure that this is a memorable 

evening for Bro. Tyson Hicks. 

 

Last night I attended the Temple Board meeting at the 

Lodge Hall.  I never cease to be amazed at all the 

work that goes on behind the scenes to ensure that our 

Lodge remains strong and viable.  The Temple Board 

is charged with the task of maintaining the structural 

component of the Lodge building.  As much as we 

love our Lodge building, it is an older structure in 

need of constant maintenance and repair.   As always, 

money (or the lack of it) is always a concern.   How 

do we fix that which is broken and what needs to be 

done to keep the building fresh and sustainable? 

Please join me in thanking these Brothers who work 

hard on our behalf. 

 

Saturday, March 12
th
 was the much anticipated 

“Education Day”. Wor.Bro. Erickson put a lot of work 

into organizing this day and it was an excellent day of 

Masonic Education and friendship. A wonderful lunch 

was provided by Wor. Bro. George Maclagan. 

      

On behalf of myself and the Officers of Discovery 

Lodge #149 we thank you for your continued support. 

Ours is a Great Lodge and something to be proud of. 

 

    Fraternally yours 

     Neil Lewis 
     Worshipful Master 
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PUB NIGHT 
 

The Northern Lights Degree Team will be hosting a Pub Night 
on April 9th at Discovery Masonic Hall.  This is always an 

evening of great “pub grub”, fun and entertainment.  It will 
also include the ever popular raffle of an assortment of items.  
Tickets are $15.00 from any member of the Northern Lights 

Degree Team. Tickets are limited so please get yours soon so as 
not to miss this great evening. 

 

 

Officers Practice &/or Set-up of Lodge   at 7 p.m. 
 

Sunday, 3
rd

 April 2011 

Sunday, 17
th

 April 2011 
 


